
December 10, 1962 

Rabbi Le Nosenfeld 
Rector of the Department of Yeshivas 
Jewish Education Committee 
1776 Broadway 
New York, Neve 

Dear Rabbi Rosenfeld: 

I want to call to your attention the fact that no 
All-Day school exists in all mid-town. I believe 
that it is possible to establish an All “fi,3 
kindergarten and perhaps arrange for classrooms in 
my Synagogue, tho West Side Jewish Center, | 

I hope that you will be able to be of assistance to 
me in this project. I lmow that I can count on you oor the Jewish Education Committee for full cooper= 
ation. 

Sincerely, 


